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Contact: anneshakargupta@gmail.com



Script 
: Thank you very much to Branches Bexhill and Hastings; 

Enfield & The Barnets; Streatham & Clapham; Harpenden and LASER for 
participating at our annual Environment survey. 

: Branches are holding hybrid committee meetings or 
summer council for raising awareness on climate change and regional events. 
Branches are supporting different project like Urban Tree project, Mvule tree-
planting project. Some branches are using carbon calculator to measure carbon 
footprint at their different projects and encouraging people to use public 
transport under their action agenda.

: Branches are working on introducing, promoting and taking part in
EnROADS, the interactive website for analysing and taking action through 
workshops. Branches are paying for trees for cities and promoting activities of the 
Climate Coalition to build awareness.

: Branches are facing challenges on raising awareness for 
reduction of carbon by trying to stop activities that increases carbon footprint.

: Branches are discussing and encouraging individual 
actions to spotlight different UN Environment activities for building awareness.

: Thank you very much for listening to me.


